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December and January activities:
Bryan Ruddell’s Eagle project will be

on Dec. 6. There will be a service project
with the Salvation Army on Dec. 13. The
annual holiday gift exchange will be at the
troop meeting on Dec. 15.

Klondike will be Jan. 30–Feb. 1.

Eagle project:
Bryan Ruddell’s Eagle Scout service

project will be on Dec. 6 at Cherry Creek
State Park, 2:00–4:00 pm. Volunteers are
needed to help with a ceremony to dispose
of old American flags. There will be no
fee to enter the park to participate in the
service project.

Salvation Army service project:
On Dec. 13, the troop will work at

the Salvation Army warehouse in Denver,
sorting and boxing food for holiday gift
baskets. The project will last about four
hours.

Holiday gift exchange:
We will have a gift exchange at the

troop meeting on Dec. 15. Bring a gift
costing no more than $5 to the meeting
to participate. Everyone who brings a gift
will leave with a different one.

Klondike:
Klondike will be at Wellington Lake

Jan. 30–Feb. 1. Sign up at a troop meeting
as soon as you are able.

December
1 7:15 Troop meeting
6 2:00 Eagle project
8 7:15 Troop meeting
9 7:00 Committee meeting

13 Salvation Army service
project

15 7:15 Troop meeting
22 No meeting
29 No meeting

January
5 7:15 Troop meeting
6 7:00 Committee meeting

12 7:15 Troop meeting
19 7:15 Troop meeting
26 7:15 Troop meeting
30–Feb. 1Klondike

2004 permission forms:
Permission forms for 2004 will be

mailed to all troop members soon. Each
Scout must return a completed form be-
fore he may attend any troop outings in
2004, starting with Klondike.

Registration information:
Every Scout and adult leader regis-

tered with the Boy Scouts of America must
re-register with their troop every year. A
letter regarding registration for 2004 will
be mailed to everyone in the troop soon.
Contact Marilu Hirschinger for more infor-
mation or if you think you didn’t get the
letter.

Contact David Fifield (david@bsatroop171.org) with additions to the newsletter.


